Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool
	     OCTOBER NEWSLETTER


WELCOME!

We would like to extend a warm welcome to:
The Carter Family – Claire (Infants 1)
The Ritt Family – Liam (Infants 1)
HALLOWEEN FUN

October means Halloween fun!  
Watch for information about spook-tacular activities in your child’s room.
OCC will celebrate Halloween on Friday, October 30th.
All children in attendance will receive a goody bag of treats!

WEATHER REMINDERS

With cooler temperatures right around the corner, please make sure that your child has the proper warm clothing at OCC.  
ILLNESS POLICY 
Please check your email for an updated illness policy.  It has very important protocol that we will be following if anyone exhibits signs of illness.  Also, anyone advised to quarantine, including school age children who transition to virtual learning and are advised to quarantine, will NOT be permitted to attend OCC until the quarantine period has passed.  
    



       HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:






   October 11 

-
Joseph Farina


    October 12

-
Reid Fisher


    October 14

-
Jack Karek



    October 21

-
Giulia Franzolin

    October 22
-
Mackenzie Sheedy

    October 31

-
Miss Brenda

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:




October 2

Miss Leanne

3 Years!!!



October 3

Miss Brenda 

15 years!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!



October 17

Miss Lisa C.

20 years!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!



October 27

Miss Alicia

4 Years!!!
